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STAR

The cold weather has certainly taken a grip on the country this week. I trust
that everyone has been keeping themselves, friends and family safe during this

time. As always, the pupils in school have conducted themselves superbly with
several indoor play times having to be enforced due to the icy conditions. 

One of the most exciting aspects that took place at BPA this week was when we
welcomed Sally Newton into school. Sally is an experienced artist who we have
commissioned into school to create a history timeline down our 'corridor of

culture.' It has been incredible seeing this starting to take shape and I've heard
so many pupils talking about it with great excitement. We are hoping to have

this completed in approximately 3 weeks time, so watch this space for images of
the finished product. Sally is then going to continue working with us to

transform our Library area in line with our school development plan of raising
the profile of the Arts - again this is another piece of work we are all very

much looking forward to seeing take shape.
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Parent notices

School Uniform
With the cold weather setting in

please can we ask that all uniform,
coats, hats, scarves and gloves are
clearly labelled with your child’s

name. 

Children’s Mental Health Awareness Week
5th-9th Feb   

Mindfulness colouring.
A Wellbeing walk with mindfulness stations across the
grounds.
A Mindfulness treasure hunt.
WWW= Wear What YOU Want day on Thursday 8th Feb. 

Children can wear anything they like, bright colours, pyjamas,
dressup. ANYTHING.

BPA will be doing various activities throughout the week in aid
of Childrens Mental Health. 



On Tuesday 6th February it is Safer Internet Day.
At Bramley we will celebrate this day with a whole school assembly

and then your child will take part in a range of class based activities
such as quizzes, making videos and reading stories all about the

positive influence online can have.

Safer Internet Day 2024 

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/


Dates for your diary 

Monday 5th-9th Feb: Children’s Mental Health Awareness Week.

Tuesday 6th Feb: Safer Internet Day 2024

Thursday 8th Feb: WEAR WHAT YOU WANT day for Children’s
Mental Health Awareness Week.

Friday 9th February: Wellspring training day (school will be
closed this day)




